
           

  

  

 

Capitaine Dampier V171 calling Nuku’alofa  
  

17th September 2020 

  

Dear Valued Customers,  

  

  

To ensure the delivery of all cargo booked for Tonga & Samoa’s in 

September, Capitaine Dampier V171 will call Nuku’alofa directly after 

Auckland to support the Southern Trader V481 on this trade.   

  

Southern Trader V481 will sail directly from Auckland to Apia, Pago Pago 

and then Nuku’alofa. All Nuku’alofa cargo booked from or via Auckland will 

load on the Capitaine Dampier V171. After her call in Nuku’alofa the 

Capitaine Dampier will proceed on her normal rotation of Suva, Lautoka, 

Port Vila and Santo, cargo delivery into these ports will not be impacted.   

  

As previously advised, we will be closely monitoring cargo flows on this 

trade and ensuring that we match supply with demand by introducing 

Nuku’alofa calls on the Capitaine Dampier as the trade requires and 

continuing to provide premium transit times.  

  

The forward schedule for Samoa’s & Tonga will be as follows:  

 

 
   

Our Customer Service Team will be in touch with you to discuss the 

movement of Nuku’alofa cargo from the Southern Trader V481 to the 

Capitaine Dampier V171.  

  

  

Thank you for your continued support.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

Pacific Forum Line   

 

 


